
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, June 16, 2016 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Called “advertised” Public Hearing on FY 

2016-2017 Budget with Commissioners Calhoun and Denham.  Commissioners Burgess, Hall 

and McCard were not present.  Staff present were Horace Hudgins, County Manager and Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present were Lynn Davis, Extension Coordinator, Robby Royal, 

EMS Director and Janet Winter, Elections Superintendent. 

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Chairman Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 The purpose of the meeting was to receive comments on the FY 2016-2017 Budget.  

Chairman Calhoun stated this budget did not call for a tax increase. The County will provide 

health insurance to County employees again. The Fire Department, new E-911 Center and 

Sheriff’s Office addition were all add on in FY 2015-2016 and will be maintained in FY 2016-

2017 Budget. 

There being no further comments the Public Hearing adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

 

_________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman 

 

Attest: ___________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 


